
 

 

MINUTES 
 

LINCOLN HILLS SPORTS CAR GROUP 

                                                     April 2, 2018   6:35 PM 

                                             Kilaga Springs Presentation Hall 

                                                          lhsportscars.com 

  

BOARD MEMBERS:  
 

President:          Chuck Schmidt        Tour Events:           Vic Kremesec 

VP/Membership: Tom Breckon            Social Events:        Edy Ternullo 

Secretary:          Chris Beasley            Liaison/Historian:  Rich Hoffman 

Treasurer:          Carol Asnault     Webmaster:            Ron Goleno  

 

Welcome to Members and Guests: 

 

Welcome everyone to our April 2, 2018 meeting. 

We are requesting that all members wear their nametags.  

Guests and New Members will be wearing a green dot on their nametags, so we can more 

easily recognize and get to know them.  

 
REPORTS:  
 
VP/Membership:  Tom Breckon:  Carol Asnault did registration and announced that we 
had no new members.   
 
Tonight we had 68 members in attendance.   
Please contact Tom Breckon if you want a new club Name Badge with the new logo.  
 
You can get a shirt, vest or hat with the club logo embossed on it, or get a logo put on your 

own garment, at Ethan Wade Graphics, 5460 Douglas Blvd. #D, Roseville, 916-791-3174.  

For nametags, contact Tom Breckon. 
 
 
Secretary:  Chris Beasley:  Edy did minutes tonight.  Discussion and approval of the 

March minutes.   

 

Treasurer:  Carol Asnault:  Report on current financial conditions.  Our Club account 

balance as of April 2nd is: $2,783.40.  This amount is after the La Provence event and 

expenses for table decorations..   

 
Social Events:  Edy Ternullo:  Edy had Jerry La Fava talk about the Potters Game 
coming up on June 19th.  Every household at the meeting got a raffle ticket as they came 
into the meeting for a pass for 4 to a general admission to a Potters game.  Jerry gave Glen 
Halvorsen the prize for winning.  The next event that will be coming up Sunday, April 
29th, from Noon to 2 PM at Top golf .  The cost is $42.  This will include lunch, 



 

 

bottomless sodas, iced tea and water and all kinds of golf games. There will be a reserved 
area for the cars.  Contact Sunny to RSVP and for more info.  The cut off is April 22, 
2018.   
 

Liaison/Historian:  Rich Hoffman:  Please be sure all recent Tour/Social Event pictures 

are sent to Ron Goleno, because this is Rich's last meeting.  Rich let us all know that he 

and his wife, Judy will be moving to Arizona.  He would like to give notice that he will not 

be Liaison/Historian.  They will be leaving in the next few months.   HE NEEDS A 

REPLACEMENT PLEASE CONTACT CHUCK SCHMIDT.         

 

Webmaster: Ron Goleno:  Ron was not present at this meeting.  Nothing to report.  

Check website for latest pictures and information about our club activities 

 

Tour Events:  Vic Kremesec: Be sure to check your email for new Tour Events and 

remember to sign up with the Event Leader as events fill up fast.   Vic spoke on events that 

are coming up.  Always check for all events on the website and for any updates.  7 future 

trips are planned.  Some potential trips are going to be coming up.  The third Thursday 

rides were discussed.  Need trip leaders.  Call Vic for assistance.   

 

OLD BUSINESS: None 

 

 NEW BUSINESS:  None 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:20 p.m. 

Social outside tonight with water and cookies. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Edy Ternullo - substituting for secretary 

 

 

     

  


